
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

For all the latest pictures and weekly activities please follow our Facebook page 
@HopelandsPreparatorySchool 

Lost Property 

Please look out for the following lost 
property items, thank you.  

PE Polo Top – Agnes Morley 

PE Polo Top & PE Jumper – Orla Scott 

PE Polo Top – Anthony Tiptaft 

PE Polo Top – Poppy Blower 

PE Coat – Nadia Peet 

School Tie – Alan Alenchery 

School Cardigan – Juniper Cook 

School Coat – Arthur Crane 

Camouflage Coat – Beatrix Middlemiss 

 

In this week:    

▪ Wanted! 

▪ The Wave 

▪ Summer Performance 

▪ Mental Health 

▪ Congratulations 

▪ Maths Challenge 

▪ Picnic on the Green 

Newsletter 9th July 

Dates for your Diary 

July 12th   Cake sale for Ronald Macdonald House 

July 13th    Prize Giving at School (Y6 parents only) 10.30 – 12.00. 

 

 

 

Parent Survey Summer Term 2021 – Last Call! 

Thank you very much for completing the survey – we already have 
more responses than last time. The current response rate is 59% but 
it would really be great if we could get some more if possible.  

So if you have a minute please could you fill it in today. It only takes 

a few minutes – promise!       

Hopelands School Parent Survey – Summer 2021 

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/CYCS3YQ


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wanted! by Madame Trebble  

 Year 4 enjoyed drawing their own villains and writing a character description when set the task of creating a 

wanted poster in French.  We wonder how much you can understand…  

 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wanted! by Madame Trebble  

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Wave  

Pictures from the Year 6 trip to The Wave last week. Thank you to Miss Porter, Mrs Jones and Mrs Lord for helping 
with such a fantastic trip. 
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Summer Performance 

The children had a fantastic time performing Oliver this week. Thank you for all your support with helping the 
children learn their lines, listen to the songs and organising the costumes. It was a lovely way to finish off the 
school year. There will be more pictures on the school website soon! 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mental Health by Miss Cook  

Hello everybody,  
 

I am sure that the children are looking forward to their summer break, they certainly deserve it after such a challenging 
and changing year. Holidays are obviously really good for our mental well-being, but it is important that we are still 
reflective of our mental health when routines change.  

The Anna Freud foundation has come up with a #SelfcareSummer primary pack for primary aged children. This pack has 
lots of different activities for children to take part in over the summer holidays. I hope that you can find parts of this 
useful. final-selfcaresummer-primary.pdf (mentallyhealthyschools.org.uk)  

Have a wonderful summer break and I will see you again in September.  

 
Miss Cook 

 
 

 
 
 

Maths challenge by Mrs Elmore 

This term's challenge is ‘Always, Sometimes or Never’. You need at least 3 examples to prove you 
are correct. Good luck! 

 

https://mentallyhealthyschools.org.uk/media/2080/final-selfcaresummer-primary.pdf


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations! 

Congratulations to Liberty Bound who recently completed a ballroom & Latin dance exam & achieved 90% 

overall! Well done Liberty, this is a fantastic achievement, and we are all very proud of you! 

 

Congratulations 

 

        
 
 
 

Well done to Hannah Safizadeh who 
passed her piano exam, achieving a 

distinction! 

This is a brilliant and very well deserved, 
congratulations from us all! 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

Picnic on the Green 

Stonehouse Town Council and the WI are hosting a picnic on the main Town Green (in front of the Medical Centre) 
on Saturday 24 July.  They would love to see lots of residents either coming along with their own picnics or purchasing 
refreshments from their stall.  Everyone is welcome and the event runs from 1 – 3pm. 

 

    

 

 

 


